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A Word From the Grand Knight 

Knight News 

Grand Knight 
John Haug, Sr. 

Columbus Home  
President Walter Bruch 

Dates to 
Remember 

July 10 — no business 
meeting— Plan to attend 
the Holy  Family Men’s 
Club All Star Steak Dinner  

August 4 —Installation of 
Council Officers 

August 25 — Installation 
of 4th Degree Officers 

September 22—Family 
Picnic 

I  hope everyone is having a safe and enjoyable summer. 

The installation of officers is scheduled for August 4th starting at 6:00 pm 
with dinner following.   Our new District Deputy, Joe Willis, and the other 
three councils from our district will be joining us. Signup sheet is posted in 

the council room. 

They say a picture is worth a thousand words so please enjoy the photos of our 
recent activities.  

Sincerely, 

John Haug Sr.  
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Faithful Navigator 
David Cruse 

Ladies Auxiliary 
President Nancy Diak 

KC Meeting Attendance/50-50 Winners & Losers 
May 22, 2012 
Darren Williams won the 50/50 drawing and George Lewis failed to win the 
attendance drawing.  

June 12, 2012 
Bill Rotter won the 50/50 drawing and Roger Laws failed to win the  attendance 
drawing. 

Pictured with Grand 

Knight John Haug are 

Assembly Faithful 

Friar Chris Comerford 

and Worthy Council 

Chaplin Jeff Holtman. 



From the Faithful Navigator 

B rother Knights . . . .  

I guess you’re stuck with me as your Faithful Navigator for another year. I thank you very much for 
your support and will try to do the best that I can. I want to thank all the officers that retained their 
positions, and I welcome Tom Grimes as our new Comptroller. I want to give John Haug much 

KUDOS for all the years of service as our Faithful Comptroller. THANKS JOHN!!!! 

We will have the Installation of Officers at the hall on Saturday, August 25th, mark your calendar. Again we 
will be inviting Assemblies from the surrounding area for this festive occasion. 

The family picnic will be Saturday, September 22nd. I am sure help will be needed. Some of you who do not 
work bingo this will be an opportune time to get involved. More information on the Picnic will be coming later. 

GET INVOLVED! 

Vivat Jesus, 

Dave Cruse 

Honoring Those Who Serve 
The 4th Degree Knights of Columbus would like to honor those family members who are so proudly serving in our 
national defense.  Jeffery Bilyeu, SPC, Army, South Korea; David Breeden Jr., Sergeant, Hanscon AFB, MA; Lee  
Brown, Master Sergeant, Army, Ft. Hood Texas; Jon P. Connolly, Major, Marine Corps, Hawaii; Scott Griffin, 
Sergeant, Army National Guard, USA; Zach Hay, Airman, Eglin Air Force Base, Florida; Evan Jones, 2nd Lt., Marine 
Corps, Camp Pendleton, CA;  Stephani Luebben, Captain, Air Force, F.E. Warren AFB WY; Commander Michael A. 
Reed  San Diego, CA;  Brett Taylor, PFC, Army, Ft. Drum NY; Chris Wilbur, SPC, Army, Ft. Campbell, KY.   
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Note Worthy 
Gregory Voloski, son of Tom and 

Dorothy Voloski, recently retired from 

the US Navy after serving more than 20 

years. Congratulations and welcome 

home.   
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College Recipients Sponsoring Member 

Blake Boyer Jerome Boyer 

Jonathan Bundy Kerry Bundy 

Danielle Buehrer Richard Werths 

Anna Connolly Stephen Connolly 

Mary Fedora John Butch 

Angela Foreman Tony Bellue 

Katie Hartman Milton James 

Kevin Jones Cliff Jones 

Paige Luehmann John Modica 

Jacqueline Mink John Mink 

Jennifer Mink John Mink 

Alexander Reish Ronald Reish 

Allison Shambro Samuel Shambro 

Victoria Stajduhar Milton James 

William Whitney Joseph Krystopa 

The Knights of Columbus would like to thank the Scholarship Committee of Andy Yurko, Bill Loftus 
and Bob Stegemeier for an excellent  job. Congratulations to the recipients and sponsoring active 
members. All scholarship funds are earned by the diligence of the bingo workers and pull tab team.    

8th Grade Recipients High School 

Eric Davis Marquette High School 

Marc Davis Marquette High School 

Apollonia Dillier Marquette High School 

Raymond Guenther Marquette High School 

Abram Munoz Father McGivney High School 

Andria Pace Marquette High School 

Brittany Pace Marquette High School 

Margaret Pariera Father McGivney High School 

Hannah Shambro Duchesne High School 

Adam Wilson St. Louis University High School 



  

During the last meeting in June we went through the 
duties of each office of the Auxiliary. Copies of duties 
were made available. The forms which need to be 
submitted to the State were discussed also. I hope this 
information helped everyone understand the make-up 
of the Auxiliary. Anytime you have questions, please 
feel free to come forward. This is your Auxiliary.  

I have a request beginning with the August Meeting. 
For agenda items, if you have something to discuss, 
call me at least 2 days before the meeting. Please do 
not wait until right before the meeting to ask to place 
something on the agenda, this will be too late. I will 
already have an agenda created at that time. Thank 
you for understanding.  

There will be a Koinina held at Holy Family on August 
24, 25, and 26. Ladies, if you have not attended one, 
take a personal self reflection….it is AWSOME!  

NO MEETING IN JULY.  

Blessings of PEACE to all, 

 

Nancy Diak  

 

L adies, be cool on these hot summer days. The 
Knights of Columbus Family Picnic will be held 
September 22nd.  Please volunteer to help out 

this family fun event. More information to will follow. 
The Auxiliary will have a meeting prior to this event.  

Lady Officers -- Installation will be August 4th. Please 
let me know if you cannot make it. If you cannot 
attend, you will need to find a replacement - this is 
YOUR responsibility. I need to know your plans by end 
of July. It is unacceptable if you do not follow this easy 
request. Being an officer, you made a decision for 
responsibility and leadership.  

Thank you to Mary Jane Moutria for her assistance in 
cleaning our storage closet and officer room. Great 
Job! Please, any Lady who has access to those areas, 
do not just throw items in this room. Please keep it 
organized. Thank you for your assistance with this. 

 Ladies at the next meeting in August when you sign 
the attendance book and get your 50/50 ticket, you 
must show your Blue Membership Card.  If have lost 
or misplaced your card, please get a new one at the 
next meeting. Presentation of your card is expected at 
each meeting.   

From the President of  the Ladies Auxiliary 
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From the Financial Secretary 

C ongratulations to the new elected officers for the upcoming year. We now have 540 total members with 11 
Honorary and 70 Honorary Life.  

I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Fourth of July along with all your other summer activities. 

Richard  Haack, 931-5340 

Branson Trip 

D on’t miss this years Branson tip.  It is scheduled for October 1st, 2nd and 3rd.  The cost is $230 per 
person/2 persons per room.  Three great shows are planned: Yakov, Presley’s and the Branson Belle.  
Contact Ray Hoffman, event chairman, for more details.   



  

Pictures from the Memorial 

Day Mass. Thank you to all 

the Knights who participate 

to make this a great event.   



JULY 2012 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 
Schuler Bingo 

Team 
  HAPPY 4TH 

OF JULY 
5th Degree 

Workday 
Wilbur/Alsop 
Bingo Team 

 

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

Rotter/Gray 
Bingo Team 

Columbus 
Home Meeting 

7:00 pm 

No Business 
Meeting 

Holy Family 
Men’s All Star 
Steak Dinner 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Petty Bingo 
Team 

 
 

 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

Softball 
Bingo Team 

 4th Degree 
Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Friedel  Bingo 
Team 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

Cauble Bingo 
Team  

 
Newsletter 
Items Due 

 KC Social 
Meeting  
7:30 pm 

 5th Degree 
Workday 

Dillier Bingo 
Team 

 

29 30 31     
Softball 

Bingo Team 
      

Email newsletter articles or digital pictures to news1098@gckc.org  
Newsletter publishers Vickie & John Haug.  Newsletter available online at http://gckc.org 
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